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Jan. 20, 2011 - The club met for the first time in the newly re-decorated Community Room at the
bank on January 12 with Patsy Whitworth serveing as hostess. The other members attending
were Melba Compton, Ruby Miller, Lynda Lou Thorp, Mary Ann Hooks, Judy Hubbard, Jo Willa
Pierson, Frances Reynolds, Lou Evans, Patty Evans, Sarah Andry, Gwen Schroth, Barbara
Ashworth, Christine Carrington, Rachel Clark and Bethalyne Lyon.

  

The re-decorated room seemed like meeting in a brand new room and everyone enjoyed that
atmosphere as well as delicious refreshments and fellowship.
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